
County of Santa Barbara

Legislation Text

105 Anapamu Street, Santa
Barbara

Approve and execute an Access and Use Agreement with Culligan International Company for the purpose of
conducting certain environmental remedial activities approved by County Fire Department's Protection Services
Division (PSD) to address hydrocarbon contamination associated with a historical fuel release from the former
Culligan Soft Water of Santa Barbara facility formerly located at 1026 Santa Barbara Street, in Santa Barbara,
adjacent to County's Garden Street employee parking lot. The Agreement shall be retroactive to September 15, 2000,
and shall terminate upon the completion of the Permitted Activities to the satisfaction of the applicable
governmental authorities. Culligan will pay County a $200 per month fixed use rate, First District.
[Enter body here.]
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